
EXAMINATIONS OF THE BROMSGROVE DISTRICT PLAN (BDP) and
BOROUGH OF REDDITCH LOCAL PLAN No. 4 (BORLP4)

INSPECTOR’S NOTE – SUBMISSION DEADLINES

1. Following the issuing of the examination guidance notes and a the draft

hearings programme, several representors have suggested that it would

be appropriate to set a later deadline for the submission of pre-hearing

statements relating to matters other than those being considered at the

initial hearing sessions.  This would allow such statements to take account

of any Interim Conclusions arising from the initial hearing sessions.

2. I agree that there is merit in this approach and have amended the

Guidance Notes accordingly.  While the deadline of 5pm on 5 June 2014

will remain for any statements relating to those matters to be discussed at

the initial hearings (Matters O1 and O2), the deadline for statements

relating to remaining matters will now be 5pm on 1 September 2014.

These deadlines will also apply to the submission of statements by the

Councils.  Requests by representors to participate in the relevant sessions

should also be made by these deadlines.

3. Any queries regarding this note should be addressed in the first instance

to the Programme Officer.

Michael J Hetherington

Inspector
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